March 9, 2020
ATTN: All Staff/Students

Temporary changes to Student Health Care Center services

In light of the appearance of novel coronavirus (COVID-19) patients in Japan, starting
March 16, 2020, campus health care services will be changed as follows to prevent
infection on campus and at the Student Health Care Center.

1) Katahira, Aobayama, New Aobayama, and Seiryo campus health offices will be closed
for the time being.

2) Internal medical services for the Kawauchi Student Health Care Center will require
reservations in advance by phone. In general, external medical too will require
reservations by phone.

Reservations: 022-795-7829 Weekdays 9:00-11:30, 13:00-16:00

Note: You will be asked about your symptoms when making your reservation. The
reservation will be conducted entirely in Japanese. If you cannot speak Japanese
please ask a friend who can to help you.

3) The Kawauchi Student Health Care Center's dental and nutritional advising services will
be suspended.

4) The Student Health Care Center is currently unable to see patients suspected of having
COVID-19 or provide introductions to medical facilities that can provide testing. Those
with cold-like symptoms are asked to refer to the Tohoku University website for the latest
information.



